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January 17, 2011 

 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON - M4P 1E4 

 

Via Board’s Web portal and by mail 

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

 

Re:  Board File No. EB- 2011- 0002  

Stakeholder Review of Ontario Energy Board’s Business Plan for 2011 - 2014 

 

The Electricity Distributors Association (EDA) is the voice of Ontario’s local distribution 

companies (LDCs).  The EDA represents the interests of over 80 publicly and privately owned 

LDCs in Ontario.  

 

The EDA endorses the draft Ontario Energy Board’s Business Plan for 2011 – 2014 and notes 

that the proposed goals outlined in the plan are likely to have a large impact on electricity 

distributors and their customers.  Therefore, the EDA requests the Board to allocate adequate 

time for each of the consultations the Board intends to undertake during this planning period so 

that electricity distributors and other stakeholders can thoroughly examine several complex 

issues in providing quality feedback to the Board. Further, promulgating the Board’s Regulatory 

Calendar in advance would help the distributors to effectively assign time for actively taking part 

in the Board’s consultations. 

 

 

Yours truly,  

 

 

“Original Signed” 

 

Maurice Tucci 

Policy Director, Distribution and Regulation 

 


